
 
 

 

October 28, 2021 

 

 

 

Ms. Heather Coggins 

Finance Director 

City of Dacula  

442 Harbins Road 

Dacula, Georgia 30019 

 

Dear Ms. Coggins: 

 

As you know, Waste Management’s agreement with The City of Dacula for solid waste 

disposal expires 12/31/2021. Please accept this letter as Waste Management’s notification 

to not renew this contract. As we discussed in our meeting Monday, we appreciate doing 

disposal services for the City of Dacula, but because of increases in transportation cost, 

are not able to continue under the current rate structure of this agreement. 

 

Our desire is to continue working with the City of Dacula for waste disposal services and 

would like to sign a new agreement, with an increase in the current rates per ton, to offset 

escalated transportation cost in the Atlanta market. 

  

I forwarded a copy of this agreement earlier this afternoon. Please let me know if you 

have any questions or need more information.  We do appreciate our business with the 

City of Dacula and look forward to a continued partnership. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Vic Knight 

Public Sector Account Manager 

 

 

 

 


